





Belief Compassion



Anti-Bullying Newsletter



Dudley Schools Anti-Bullying Pledge Scheme Status

Peters Hill has been successful in its application to become part of the 'Dudley Schools Anti-Bullying Pledge Scheme'. This is great news, as it recognises all the work we are all doing, to promote an antibullying ethos in our school.

Here are some of things we are doing, which have helped us achieve this status.

We have a large steering group, made up of teaching and non-teaching staff, governors and parents, whose job it is to oversee our work in anti-bullying. The group meets regularly to consult on policy changes and progress on our development plan.

Useful links for Anti-bullying:

Anti-Bullying Alliance for Parents:

http://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/advice/parentscarers/anti-bullying-tool-for-parents/

Anti-Bullying Alliance for Children:

http://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/advice/children-youngpeople/

Our E-safety web page:

http://petershillprimary.org/Parents-1/E-Safety

Thank you to the staff and pupils of Peters Hill Primary School for taking part in Anti-Bullying Week and doing your part to stop bullying.







We took part in a hugely successful antibullying week, where pupils across school learned about anti-bullying in lessons and shared their work in a whole school assembly. The week also saw the premiere of a fabulous film, made by Y5 pupils, highlighting the problems bullying can cause. Catch this on our website.

As well as this, we have a new system in school for recording and tracking alleged bullying incidents and staff receive termly training on the anti-bullying agenda. Children receive lessons on anti-bullying each term and assemblies promote a bully free ethos. If you have any concerns about bullying, please see your child's teacher and we will help.

Mrs Clarke, designated lead for anti-bullying, is continuing the work towards the national accreditation of the 'Anti-Bullying Quality Mark'. Watch this space for more news!

February 2016

Fly high; flourish and fulfil

Tel: 01384 816740 petershillprimary.org Email: enquiries@petershillprimary.org twitter.com/peters hill



Logo designed by Sasha, Y6

We now have a growing team of trained antibullying ambassadors, also known as 'Bully Busters', who are on duty every week, armed with a badge, a clipboard and a smile, helping younger pupils with friendship problems. Plus we have new friendship stops and a buddy bench, where children can go to find a friend.

What our pupils say:

"I can help others because I can empathise with their situation."

- ~Amy
- "I like being a bully buster because I like helping others and it helps you when you're older - I would know how to handle difficult situations."
- ~Morgan
- "I feel good being a bully buster because I am helping other children."
- ~Phoebie

Meet the Bully Busters Team:

















Fly high; flourish and fulfil